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on march 23 1944 as the allied forces were preparing for d
day helen duncan nell to her six children and four
grandchildren and hellish nell to her detractors stood in the
dock of britain s highest criminal court accused of
witchcraft at the time of her arrest helen duncan was britain
s most controversial psychic a celebrity medium with a
notorious reputation during her seances she channeled spirits
who spoke from the world beyond and on a few occasions her
spirit seemed to know too much helen s seances were
accurately revealing top secret british ship movements
intelligence authorities wanted hellish nell silenced using
diaries personal papers interviews and declassified documents
nina shandler resurrects this strange episode and explores
the unanswered questions surrounding the trial did hellish
nell channel spirits of the dead who gave away wartime
secrets was she a calculating charlatan or the innocent
target of obsessive wartime secrecy why did the director of
public prosecutions try her as a witch and not a spy
sometimes comic sometimes tragic the strange case of hellish
nell is a true crime tale laced with psychic phenomena and
wartime intrigue

U. S. Army Register 1902

this multi disciplinary collection brings together work by
scholars from britain america and canada on the popular
personal and institutional histories of pregnancy it follows
the process of reproduction from conception and contraception
to birth and parenthood the contributors explore several key
themes narratives of pregnancy and birth the patient consumer
and literary representations of childbearing this book
explores how these issues have been constructed represented
and experienced in a range of geographical locations from the
seventeenth to the twentieth century crossing the boundary
between the pre modern and modern worlds the chapters reveal
the continuities similarities and differences in
understanding a process that is often in the popular mind set
considered to be fundamental and unchanging
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william kellie b ca 1700 was born in galloway he married



margaret kilpatrick and they were the parents of seven
children one of his children was robert kellie kelly 1734
1808 who was born in kirkmardrine scotland and married mary
gibson they were the parents of four children he and his
family immigrated to america before 1774 and settled in new
york where he served in the american revolution their
numerous descendants live throughout the united states
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